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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

BOIL WATER ADVISORY 
Big Whiteshell Campground  

 
Issued by the Medical Officer of Health, Manitoba Health and 

the Office of Drinking Water, Manitoba Environment and Climate 
 

June 5, 2023 
 
A power outage on June 5, 2023 has led to the loss of water pressure in the Big Whiteshell Campground 
distribution system.  Distribution depressurization can compromise the safety of the water supply; 
therefore, a boil water advisory has been issued to ensure public health protection. A boil water advisory 
has been issued to ensure public health protection.  

DO NOT 

DRINK  
Tap Water must NOT be used for:  

  

• drinking  
• brushing teeth  
• preparing food or beverages, including ice and infant formula  
• washing dishes or other items that come into contact with food  
• washing hands to prepare food or to eat food with your hands  
 

DURATION 

 

The Boil Water Advisory will remain in effect until the water supplied by this water system no longer 
presents a risk to public health.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Rennie Office 204-369-3153 or the Regional 

Drinking Water Officer at 204-371-3885, healthprotection@gov.mb.ca or Health Links at 204-788-8200 

(toll free at 1-888-315-9257). 
 

http://www.gov.mb.ca/health/publichealth/environmentalhealth/water.html  
To review Fact Sheets on water use, please go to www.manitoba.ca/drinkingwater  or  

mailto:healthprotection@gov.mb.ca
http://www.gov.mb.ca/health/publichealth/environmentalhealth/water.html
http://www.manitoba.ca/drinkingwater

